
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Leicester Space Centre – Educational Visit  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I am writing to advise you of an upcoming school trip to Leicester Space Centre.  
 

The trip is open to current GCSE Astronomers and A2 Physicists. 
 

The trip is now planned for Thursday 9th December 2021(due to a clash of 
the original date with the Space Centre and another school), leaving school 
at 7:40 am and returning at approximately 5.15pm dependent on traffic. 
 

The cost of the trip is £28 to cover the entrance fee at the Space Centre, a 
planetarium show and the coach transportation.  
 

Students will require a packed lunch or lunch money for the cafe (approx. £7.50). 
There is also a souvenir shop. 
 

If you are happy for your son/daughter to attend the trip in support of their 
GCSE in Astronomy or A-Level in Physics, please acknowledge this via Parent 
Pay when you pay your deposit. 
 
As you will appreciate, a deposit of £10 by Monday 15th November is necessary 
to confirm our booking and to secure the coach on the available date, with the 
remaining £18 payable by the 8th December. 
 
If for any reason you are worried about the cost of the trip, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. The trip has been cancelled for the past two years due to covid 
restrictions and so the now re-opened space center will offer a welcome 
educational experience beyond the normal classroom environment for our 
budding astrophysicists! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Mr M Barker 
Teacher of Physics & Astronomy 
Ripon Grammar School 
Tel: 01765 602647 
 
 


